
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 OF THE COUNTY OF ORANGE  

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Planning Commission, 

canceled their January 22, 2025 1:30 PM meeting. There will be no meeting 

on February 12, 2025 due to County holiday closure. The next meeting will 

be held on February 26, 2025 at 1:30 PM. For additional information, contact 

Marissa Leahy, Secretary for the County of Orange, Planning Commission, at 

(714) 667-9658. 

 
  
Thank You, 
Marissa Leahy 
Secretary, Planning Commission  

 


